
Police Service of Northern Ireland 
 
“That this Council expresses its full and unconditional support for the Police Service of 
Northern Ireland and stands with those officers who serve our community so magnificently on 
a daily basis. 
 
We condemn the attempted murder of DCI John Caldwell and call upon anyone who can assist 
in the apprehension and conviction of those responsible, to come forward. We also condemn 
the series of subsequent threats to both serving officers and their families. These are 
abhorrent to all right thinking people and again we urge that anyone with information should 
come forward to the PSNI. Threats will not work. 
 
We urge all those in our community who would consider policing as a career not to be deterred 
from pursuing this option, and that the united front of politicians following the aforementioned 
attack continue, to ensure that all necessary resources are in place to protect officers and their 
families.” 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Gareth Spratt 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Sammy Douglas 


